
 
 
 

Kearney School District 
COVID-19 Basketball 

Guidelines 
 2020-2021 

 

Kearney School District is proposing the following COVID-19 safety guidelines listed 
below for basketball games. 

 

● Spectators will need to say the name of their participant and our gate worker will put a 
checkmark next to the participant’s name. Each participant has two Spectator passes 
for their family regardless of the spectator’s age.  

● Student Sections will not be allowed. Students grades K-12 will need to enter and sit 
with the participant’s family. 

● Anyone entering the facility will need to answer “NO” to our COVID-19 health 
screening questions.  

● Limited concessions will be available when possible. 

● Home and Visitor spectators will have designated bleachers. Please sit on your 
designated side. 

● Masks are required to be worn at all times by coaches, staff, and spectators. 

● Social distancing of at least 6 feet is required at all times.  

● Players that stay with the team will have a designated seat on the court. 

● No admission fees will be charged this year. 

● At the end of the game, spectators will need to exit the gymnasium and wait for their 
athletes outside the building. 

● We are committed to keeping all of our guests and event staff safe. Administrators will 
be available to ensure compliance with safety guidelines and guests not complying will 
be asked to leave. 

● Streaming will be available when possible and information will be posted on 
www.bulldogbroadcasting.com  

● Facilities will be cleaned before and after each event. High touch surfaces will be 
cleaned after each game. 

http://www.bulldogbroadcasting.com/
http://www.bulldogbroadcasting.com/

